
April 18th-20th 7th and 8th Grade Ball Events

April 22nd-26th State Testing

Wednesday, April 24th Student Government Assembly (12:30pm)

Thursday, April 25th Choir Auditions (2:00-2:45pm)

Friday, April 26th Choir Auditions (3-4pm)

Friday, April 26th District Art Show (5-7pm@West Valley)

Saturday, April 27th District Art Show (10am-12pm@West Valley)

Saturday, April 27th Attendance School (7-10am)

Wednesday, May 1st Builder Assembly (12:30pm)

Wednesday, May 1st Attendance School (2:30-5:30pm)

Friday, May 3rd Mid-Term Late Work Due

7th & 8th Grade Ball Events
The 7th and 8th grade culminating ball events are going on this weekend! A huge thank you to all who have
helped make this possible. We hope the students have a great time at this exciting event!
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9th Grade La Caille Event
9th grade La Caille will be on May 7th! Clothing checks are due on Friday, April 26th. Please make sure you or
your student submits a photo of them wearing their outfit to the following link. Please only submit through the link,
don't send it via email. Thank you!
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFfN2FPSALass25Bv6bJCU-M33XvmI748NXw1xvJjNtWa75g/
viewform

-Reminders-

Term 4 Attendance School Dates
If your student has a NO Credit on skyward they must attend Attendance School. If they are a high school student,
they must clear their No Credit before the last day of school or it will turn into an F grade and they won’t get credit for
that class.The following are Term 4 dates for attendance school:
-Wednesday, April 24th
-Saturday, April 27th
-Wednesday, May 1st
-Saturday, May 4th
-Wednesday, May 8th
-Saturday, May 11th
The following is the link to sign up for Attendance School-
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOvGzfaLtvZJ8VUI-UaGVVnTrV8AKFyly_8xfPMxetreH1Pw/viewform

Join Our Parent Advisory Committee
Every school must have a Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) composed of school administration and parents, with
parents being the majority of the committee. The PAC meets 4 times per year and participates in developing the
Annual School Plan, in deciding how the Land Trust monies will be spent, and other matters important to our students
at American Preparatory Academy. Our annual Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) elections are coming up and we are
looking for volunteers to serve for the 2024-2025 school year. There are no term limits; as long as
the volunteer has students enrolled in the school and is actively participating, they are welcome to continue serving on
the committee. If you are interested, please contact Rebecca Dailey at landtrust@apamail.org no later than Monday,
April 29, 2024 at 4pm. Please include:
Your name
The campus you are running for
Your students name and grade
Your phone number and email address
A short (70 words or less) paragraph on why you are interested in being on the committee. The ballot link will go home
as the last page of the May 3 newsletter and elections will run through Wednesday, May 8. The 2024-25 committee
names will be posted in your campus’ May 10 newsletter.

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFfN2FPSALass25Bv6bJCU-M33XvmI748NXw1xvJjNtWa75g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFfN2FPSALass25Bv6bJCU-M33XvmI748NXw1xvJjNtWa75g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOvGzfaLtvZJ8VUI-UaGVVnTrV8AKFyly_8xfPMxetreH1Pw/viewform
mailto:landtrust@apamail.org


New Clubs and After School Study Studio
We have a few new clubs starting this week and anyone is welcome to join at no cost. Spike Ball club will happen after
school in the gym on Wednesdays and Fridays. Kazoo choir will be on Friday after school in the choir room. We also
have our Fine Arts Club, which is held on various days of the week. If you would like more information on the Fine Arts
Club, please email Kathryn Thompson at Kthompson@apamail.org.
Also a reminder we still have Study Studio after school in the art room everyday until 5:30pm. Study Studio is a quiet
study area, where kids can work and ask for help. Computers and printing resources are available. If you would like
more information on that please email Hrowley@apamail.org.

Spring Formal
The 11th-12th Grade Spring Formal is Saturday, May 11th! If any 11th or 12th graders would like to bring an outside
guest or a 10th grader they may, but they must get approval from Mrs. Hollinger. Tickets are on sale now at the front
desk, and the pricing is as follows: $10 for a single ticket, $20 for a couple, and $25 for a couple with an outside guest.

Order Your Spark Spirit T-Shirts
If you would like to buy a Spark Spirit t-shirt please follow this link- Spark Spirit and purchase a t-shirt. If you would like
to look at any of our other American Preparatory apparel please follow this link- American Prep Apparel
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